Minutes of the first N.D.P. meeting
on 20" February 2014

Councillor Pat Summers welcomed the volunteers on behalf of the Parish
Council. These were: Sue Boniface, Richard Wright, Marian Millington,
Bob Sherman, Jenny Patrick, Janet Thornley, John Hancock, Tracey
Pettipher, Linda Ridgley, Colin Sheasby and Pat Summers

The requirements of the N.P. were explained and discussed. Photocopies
of information taken off Stratford’s website was distributed.

A report was given on the feedback from the PC’s questionnaire which
had been the reason for the Village Hall open day in November — and
why residents had volunteered to be involved in this project.

As only 11 of the 32 volunteers contacted were at the meeting, it was
decided not to break off into small groups but to have a brainstorming
session. Each person gave their reasons for wanting to help and outlined
their own ideas for development in the future.

Each person present had connections with village groups and
organisations, and these were noted next to their name (where they had
signed in).

Tracey Pettipher volunteered to ‘project manage’ the whole thing.
Linda Ridgley said she would go away and devise categories for future
questions based on her previous work on the VDS and Parish Plan.
Richard Wright would put a list together of Harbury business emails.
Bob Sherman would think about the energy/sustainability aspect to be
added to any questions.

The date of the next meeting to be 18" March 2014,
The meeting closed at 9pm



